
Minutes October 13, 2016 
Maple Lake Improvement District 

 

Vice President M. Schulz called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M., Thursday, October 13, 
2016. 
 

Board members present:  L. Abel, G. Radke, R. Behm, B. Floan,  M. Schulz 
Absent: B. Wavra, M. Moore   

Also present :  Bonnie Abel 
  

It was moved by B. Floan, 2nd by G. Radke to approve the agenda.   Motion carried. 
 

It was moved by G. Radke, 2nd by R. Behm to approve the September 2016 minutes.  
Motion carried 
 

It was moved by B. Floan, 2nd by G. Radke to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion 
carried.  The balance of the accounts as of September 30, 2016:  General Fund - 
$34,093.85.  Special Events account - $11,696.01. 
 
 

Planning and Zoning: 
Bruce Otteson on Sandy Beach Road and Larry Johnson on Fisher St SE requested 
Conditional Use Permits to connect compliant septic systems to recently permitted 
accessory structures.  The board did not see any problems with these requests.   
 
Old Business: 
M. Schulz reported on the length of the fireworks show on Labor Day weekend.  The board 
discussed exploring prepayment of the fireworks when Premier Pyrotechnics makes the 
offer.  
 
 

New Business: 
The representative from the Rydell Refuge was unable to attend, so she will be on the 
agenda for the November meeting. 
The County Assessor sent a list of the 2016 special assessment fees and asked the Board 
to review it and send back any changes. 
L. Abel reported that the new street light has been installed at the East Beach boat landing. 
It was moved by L. Abel, 2nd by R. Behm to contact Ottertail Power Company and have a 
street light installed at 16359 Sandy Beach Road.  Motion carried. 
It was moved by G. Radke, 2nd by B. Floan to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  Motion 
carried. 
          
Bonnie Abel               
Sec’y/Treasurer          

The next meeting of the MLID will be 
Thursday, November 10, 2016 at 7:00 P.M.            

Mentor Community Center, Mentor, MN 


